Outrigger Golf Plans

Frank Walton, Chairman

The Golf Committee plans to hold at least
two tournaments again this year. The first
is scheduled for late April. Details were not
available for inclusion in last month's OUT-
RIGGER.

We are most anxiuos to have more partici-
pation from the ladies. We are awarding a
total of 23 trophies, nine of them to the
ladies. That comes to almost one for every
lady golfer, on the basis of past entries.
Come on out and win a trophy and have a
great outing at the same time.

On the basis of the questionnaire circulated
to all golfers, your committee gets the
impression that most of you are pleased
with present procedures.

Anyone who wishes to donate prizes for
the golf tournaments, please get in touch
with a member of your Golf Committee: Gene
Long, Alex Wilson, Hal Mehlberg, or myself.



